CAPC Minutes 
December 6th, 2005
Members present:  Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Tom Eaves, Byron Jeff, Joe Johnson, Kathryn Kemp, Adam Kubik, Mara Mooney, Judith Ogden, Randy Rosenburg, Susan Sanner, Joan Taylor, Karen Weaver, and Kurt Alexander Zeller.

Others present:  Susan Hunter and Tammy Wilson

1. Minutes from the November 15th, 2005 were approved with one minor correction.  http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/curricul.htm. 
2. School of Arts and Sciences 
· Hunter explained the changes to several Language and Literature courses.  Clarification of the course change process was discussed.  A motion was made by Zeller to approve changes as proposed, seconded by Johnson, CAPC approved.  The second reading was waived.  http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/L.L.curricularchanges05.doc
3. Borchelt announced that the next CAPC meeting would be held on January 10 at noon.

4. Bass explained the proposed changes to the CAPC website. Council discussed and Wilson will begin preparing the beta site for review.  Review from Provost Office will be done once beta site has been created.  Borchelt will solicit comments and suggestions.  Beta site:  http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/curricul2.htm
5. Meeting adjourned.  
Next regularly scheduled meeting:  January 10th, 2006 at noon.  

Submitted by:

Tammy Wilson

                                    

